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Head’s Value Award Badge 

A very big well done to the pupils who received a Head's Value Award badge. Badges 

are awarded to pupils who display the school values and there are 6 badges to be 

won. Who will make Flora Gardens history and be the first to receive all 6? 

Choose your attitude 

Goes to Hannah in nursery for always 

choosing the right attitude in her learning 

and when playing with her peers. She is a 

polite, caring and loves helping her peers.  

Zyana in nursery for choosing the right 

attitude applying them in all areas of her 

learning. 

Yousif in Year 1 always chooses the right 

attitude. He has great enthusiasm for his 

work, always tries his best and is an 

incredibly kind friend. 

Kaila in Year 1 takes pride in her work, 

helps her friends and can always be trusted 

to work independently. She has started to 

choose a really great attitude which is 

benefiting her work hugely. 

Suraya in Year 3 has worked so incredibly 

hard in her Reading and Writing! Her 

handwriting is improving daily and her ideas 

and language for her writing is just 

OUTSTANDING! Suraya has even been sent 

to Year 6 to share her writing to give them 

ideas!  

Amin in Year 4 - Since January we have 

seen a huge change in Amin’s attitude 

towards his learning and his behaviour. He is 

always choosing the right attitude when it 

comes to his learning and is becoming very 

responsible for his own learning. 

Renae in Year 5 - In every day school life 

Renae is a role model to all. She always 

chooses the right attitude.  

 

Respect 

Asten in Year 1 is a joy to teach, he is always 

Nursery and Reception had a wonderful road 

safety workshop this week. Danny was amazing 

at teaching the children how to stay safe when 

walking and crossing roads! Remember to STOP, 

LOOK and LISTEN!  

Year 4 modelling the hi vis vests which were 

kindly donated by FM Conway Construction to 

promote safety on the roads. 

 



  

 

  

Respect 

Asten in Year 1 is a joy to teach, he 

is always polite and friendly and his 

eloquence never fails to impress Miss 

Horne and Mr Mason. His beautiful 

manners make them proud every day. 

Aron in Year 4 is a very respectful 

pupil who always tries his hardest 

every single day. He is always polite 

and extremely respectful towards his 

peers and teachers who can also see 

his love towards learning new things 

every day. Well done Aron!  

Ilyas in Year 5 - If you were to look 

up respect in the dictionary there 

would be a picture of Ilyas. He treats 

all with respect and works extremely 

hard every day. 

Jelisha in Year 4 - regularly 

showcases respect for her peers and 

other pupils throughout the school in 

clubs. Jelisha is hardworking and so 

positive in all aspects of sporting life 

at Flora Gardens.  

  

 

Fulfilment 

Alexandru in Reception amazes us every day 

with his general knowledge. He enjoys sharing 

this knowledge with his peers during 

discussions, as well as asking excellent 

questions.  

There has never been a child who has enjoyed 

reading more than Emilio in Year 1! He 

literally jumps for joy every morning when we 

read together. He's made so much progress 

and should be so proud of himself. 

Jovita in Year 2 takes pride in her work and 

has settled fantastically at Flora Gardens. She 

made the transition of moving to a new country 

look easy. She is always trying new challenges. 

Ruby Lily in Year 3 has worked really hard 

across all areas of her learning. She has worked 

at improving her maths skills and then has 

applied this in school and her writing is almost 

word perfect! For these reasons, Mrs Asserati 

would like to give her a Fulfilment badge.  

Danya in Year 4 always tries her hardest in 

class. She’s always finding the right solution to 

problems in maths and never gives up until she 

gets the answer. This has been so lovely to see! 

Kayden in Year 1 regularly demonstrates 

happiness in all PE lessons and clubs. This is 

reflected around his peers in lessons. Kayden is 

also very inquisitive and loves to extend his 

learning in lessons by asking questions and 

helping out his classmates. 
 

The Girls Y5/6 Football Team -Nour, Emese, 

Ruby, Aaliyah, Hanan, Maram, Eloise, 

Pash'a, Maddie.  These girls have shown 

the biggest adventure and made history at 

Flora Gardens. They are the first team to 

represent Hammersmith and Fulham from our 

school, having successfully won the London 

Youth Games qualifier at QPR. Their 

commitment to bettering themselves at every 

opportunity through extra training, Mayor's 

Cup training and lunchtime football fixtures 

has been evident in their performances 

throughout the year. We, as always, are 

incredibly proud of their efforts and 

performance!  

In nursery, Luisano completed this 

week’s topic of matching words 

with colours. 



 

 

 

 

  

Adventure 

Amina in Nursery is always adventurous, she 

has a willingness to explore and learn new 

things. 

Francisco in Year 1 has worked so hard this 

term in every subject. His amazing ideas and 

sense of humour brighten the Year 1 classroom! 

Sam in Year 3 loves Maths and always wants to 

approach problems and understand how to do 

them! He has such a mind for facts and 

numbers! Mrs Asserati would like to award him 

the Adventure badge.  

Emilia in Year 5 has made massive steps of 

progress this term and this can be seen by all 

the teachers here at Flora. She has chosen to be 

adventurous in everything she does. 

 

 

Personal Wellbeing 

Hayley was very shy when 

she joined Reception. Over 

the Spring term, her 

confidence has increased 

tremendously and she now 

joins in during class 

discussions, and 

communicates effectively 

with her peers.  

Ramah in Year 2 always 

spreads joy around the 

classroom and the 

playground with her big 

smile. She walks through 

the gate with a huge smile 

to start her morning. 

Sofia E in Year 3 is kind 

and helpful at all times in 

class and can be found 

showing these traits to her 

friends in class too. She is 

sympathetic to others and 

is a good friend.  

 

 

Year 2 had the 

best day traveling 

to Mexico. We 

had a great time 

exploring. 

Although the 

weather wasn’t 

great at times, we 

hope we can visit 

it again soon. 

Year 5 using sweets to 

tempt the elusive  

Lirpa loof bird. 

Unfortunately, they did 

not see it! 
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Class Attendance 
 

Reception – 84.8% 

Year 1 – 87.0 % 

Year 2 – 92.0 % 

Year 3 – 92.2 % 

Year 4 –  85.8% 

Year 5 – 94.2% 

Year 6 –  88.7% 

 

Well done Year 5  

If you have a worry about anything while school is 

closed, you can contact people who can help at any 

time. 

NSPCC Help Line: 0808 800 5000 for adults with a 

concern about a child.  https://www.nspcc.org.uk/  

 

Childline: 0800 1111 for children with any worries.  

https://www.childline.org.uk/ 

 

Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery – Warda 

Reception – Sofia 

Year 1 – Abdirahman 

Year 2 – Whole Class 

Year 3 – Syon 

Year 4 – Duarte 

Year 5 – ilyas 

Year 6 – Ania 

Sport – Gir 

 

On Wednesday, the school kitchen delighted the 

pupils with these delicious Easter treats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are having another 

'clothes collection' on 

Friday 6th May. This year 

the company are not 

providing bags for us to 

send home to families but 

encouraging the re-use of 

bags that you may already 

have at home. 

  

Please refer to the link for 

items that you can 

include in your bags. 

https://bag2school.com/

what-we-collect 

 

A BIG thank you to the Year 6 pupils who 

voluntarily gave up their break time to tidy 

up our school grounds this week. They did it 

so meticulously and cheerfully.  Eloise, Ania, 

Aaliyah and Jacob. 

New afterschool Summer Clubs 

and Activities will be available 

from Wednesday 20
th

 April. 

We return to school on 

Wednesday 20
th

 April ‘22 

 

If you are interested in joining 

please email Ms Kelly at 

office@fgschool.uk. Thank you. 
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